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Sent: 12 April 2019 14:37
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response - 2019/1721/P - Institute of Education, 20 Bedford Way, WC1

FAO John Diver

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/1721/P which relates to the
removal of three existing lamp posts and the installation of seven lamp posts around the rear
forecourt of the University building.

| have no objections to proposal but have the following comments to make.
Comments

o All lights proposed to meet BS 5489-1:2013.

e Consideration will be required to make sure that the new lighting does not come into
conflict with any trees or landscaping that may already be present. Trees may restrict the
performance of street lighting by blocking light or causing damage through collision with
branches and really should not be located within five metres of a lighting source. Account
must also be taken of the effects of seasonal variation on the trees foliage.

e ‘Secured by Design’ certainly encourages the, wherever possible, the use of the most
environmentally friendly light sources. The use of good quality LED lighting is favoured.

If the applicant wishes any further help or advice then | will be more than happy to be contacted.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)
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